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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 

 
Newsletter No. 198  25 July 2024 

What we’ve been doing 
 

9 July 2024    Peacock Meadows South 

 

The task was ragwort clearance in Peacock Meadows South. 
 
The weather was dull, with the potential for rain later. 14 volunteers attended. 
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16 July 2024    Lily Hill Park 

The task was sanding down the park gate and window frames and doorframes of the Lodge. 
We also tidied up the hedges and garden around the Lodge. 
 
From 11:00 to 13:00 we held our Annual General Meeting in the shelter near the orchard. 
 
A record total of 27 volunteers attended. The weather was cool and threatening rain after 
lunch. 
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23 July  2024    Savernake Park 

The tasks were: 
1. Clear vegetation from around railings 
2. Rub down railings with wire brushes 
3. Paint the railings 
 
Volunteers took turns at clearing vegetation, preparing railings and painting. Rain 
interrupted work for a while. 
The weather was cloudy and dull, but quite warm. 18 volunteers attended, 
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Sorry to see you go 

 
Our volunteer Helen Viner is moving from Bracknell so will no longer be a regular attendee. 
Helen has contributed much to our group, including acting as leader, and will be sorely 
missed. All our best wishes to her. 

 

Coming up next 

 
30 July 2024       Cabbage Hill 

Task: ragwort pulling 

 

6 August 2024      Wick Hill Woods 

Task: re-instate pond and coppicing/dead hedge creation 
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What’s on 

 

Wildlife in Ascot 

Conservation work 
 

Saturday 10 August 2024   09:30 - 12:30 
 

Conservation work at Allens Field – work to be decided. Please bring gardening gloves and 
wear sturdy boots/shoes. 

 
Meet in the car park - off Liddell Way, South Ascot  SL5 9UZ here: 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/seRhoQSrTEsyqWw2A 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 

or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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